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S U B M I T  Y O U R  M U S I C  T O  T H E 
C O M M I T T E E  R E V I S I N G  

T H E  S A C R E D  H A R P !

The Sacred Harp Publishing Company has approved a 
revision of The Sacred Harp. The book has been revised every 
generation since its first publication in 1844 and has always 
included the music of living composers.

You are welcome to submit your own tunes or new or old 
music written by others for consideration.

Music should be in the styles of The Sacred Harp.

To submit songs, send them by email to:

revision@sacredharp.com

or by mail to:

Music Committee 
P.O. Box 4243 
Huntsville, AL 35815

The committee also welcomes your input on any other aspect 
of the revision of the songbook.


